## APPENDIX V

## UNCCHARLOTTE

The University of North Carolina at Charlotte 9201 University City Boulevard Charlotte, NC 28223-0001 March 23 2005

Office of the Chancellor Telephone 704/547-2201 Facsimile

704/547-3219

Dr. Gretchen M. Bataille Senior Vice President Office of the President The University of North Carolina Post Office Box 2688 Chapel Hill, North Carolina 275 15-2688

Dear Gretchen:

This letter is a notification that the University of North Carolina at Charlotte wishes to change the name of the Belk College of Business Administration to the Belk College of Business.

The request is being made as the term "administration" is too limiting~ Colleges and schools of business no longer focus only on administration. In a practical sense, it is also too long, and we would be advantaged in references and advertising with a shorter name.

We ask that President Broad recommend approval to the Board of Governors. Sincerely yours,

J. H. Woodward Chancellor

cc: Dr. Joan Lorden